
Annual Water Quality Report 2024 
      
     With the summer season upon us we have started our third season of water 
sampling with the LaRosa Partnership Program. Results from past years can be found 
on our website. 
  
     With the phragmites nearly 100% gone on the south end of the lake it's now up to the 
homeowners to control it on their property. I would be willing to help anyone who needs 
it. There are a few small patches of phragmites on the east and north end of the lake. I 
feel after the summer, these patches should also be gone. If you see phragmite around 
the lake, please let me know. 
  
     I know of 5 property owners who have done the Lake Wise Program assessment on 
their properties and at lease 3 more homeowners have scheduled assessments for this 
summer. Contact Alison Marchione for an assessment 
at alison.marchione@vermont.gov or 802-490-6128. I will speak more about this 
program at our annual meeting. 
  
I'm looking forward to seeing everyone on the lake this summer, 
  
Michael Pierce 
Water Quality Chairperson 
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